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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND
Community Choice Waiver Program

Notice is hereby given to the public that the Wyoming Department of Health, Division of Healthcare
Financing (Division) intends to submit an application to amend the Community Choices Medicaid
Waiver program to the United States Department of Health and Human Services, Centers for Medicare
and Medicaid Services (CMS).

The Community Choices Waiver program provides eligible individuals with a community-based
alternative to the care provided in a nursing facility. The proposed amendment will reflect the addition of
new services, as well as updates to participant direction, service plan development, and critical incident
reporting. The amendment application will have a proposed effective date of April 1, 2023.

Official written comments and questions, or requests for public hearing, will begin on October 21st,
2022 and be accepted through November 21st, 2022 by contacting:

Matthew Crandall, Medicaid Waiver Policy Analyst
Wyoming Department of Health
Division of Healthcare Financing

122 W. 25th Street, 4 West
Cheyenne, WY 82002
Phone: (307) 777-7366

Email: matthew.crandall2@wyo.gov

The complete waiver application, as well as a detailed summary of the proposed changes, are posted
on the Division’s website (https://health.wyo.gov/healthcarefin/hcbs/hcbs-public-notices/. A printed copy
of the draft waiver amendment and summary of proposed changes are available upon request. A public
forum will be conducted via phone conference on Wednesday, November 9, 2022 from 10:00am –
11:00am.  Callers should call in to 1-669-900-6833, Meeting ID #953 5666 1966.

mailto:matthew.crandall2@wyo.gov
https://health.wyo.gov/healthcarefin/hcbs/hcbs-public-notices/

